
                                  April 6, 1988


REPORT TO THE HONORABLE


     MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL


DRAFT INITIATIVE "GUIDELINES FOR FUTURE DEVELOPMENT"


    Pursuant to your request, the attached is self-explanatory.


                                  Respectfully submitted,


                                  JOHN W. WITT


                                  City Attorney
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